
Our visit to the Sailing Club at Pwllheli 

At the beginning of May ten members of our class attended a trip to 

the Sailing Club at Pwllheli. As we arrived we met a kind man named 

Ken who was the leader and he sat down with us to explain what we 

needed to know about sailing. 

Then we met Josh and Nick, two young men who were in charge of 

two sailing boats and one by one they taught us how to tack on 

them. Secondly they split us into two groups. We had to prepare the 

sailing boat or correct it really fast and that was fun! 

We then went inside the shed and put our helmets and life jackets 

on. We walked down to the Sailing Club to change into our wetsuits 

and then pulled our sailing boats onto the beach. Josh then led us 

into the water and we got onto a speed boat and Nick took us 

around the harbour in it. That was brilliant ! Afterwards we walked 

back onto the shore and had lunch. 

We started sailing in the afternoon. We took turns to learn to sail. I 

capsized once and that was a laugh ! We pulled the boats from the 

beach back onto the yard and changed before returning to school. In 

my opinion this was one of the best experiences I’ve had with Ysgol 

Bro Plenydd.   

Jacob Bobby Walker – Year 5 


